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TUITION FOR HOLY CHILDHOOD CATHOLIC SCHOOL FOR 2025-2026 

This letter is to inform you of the tuition rate for students at Holy Childhood for the 

2025-2026 school year.  Our tuition remains one of the lowest of the private schools in 

our area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Full Tuition Families (non-parishioners) 

  
1 annual payment w/ 

discount   

Yearly Cost 12 Monthly Payments 

1 Child $5,462.50    $5,750.00  $479/ month 

2 Children $7,220.00    $7,600.00  $633/ month 

3 Children $8,645.00    $9,100.00  $758/ month 

4+ Children $8,930.00    $9,400.00  $783/ month 

          

Parish Families without Scholarships 

  
1 annual payment w/ 

discount   

Yearly Cost 12 Monthly Payments 

1 Child $4,987.50   $5,250.00  $438/ month 

2 Children $6,745.00   $7,100.00  $592/ month 

3 Children $8,170.00   $8,600.00  $717/ month 

4+ Children $8,455.00   $8,900.00  $742/ month 
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REGISTRATION / RENEWAL OF ENROLLMENT FOR CURRENT 
FAMILIES 

Much of the planning for next year is done this semester.   Part of that process is 
planning the school year budget.    

Much of the budget planning is forecasting next year’s enrollment.  This can be done if 
I feel confident in the predicted enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year.  The sooner 
I know projected numbers of enrollment, the sooner I can decided upon additional 
resources for our students being place in our budget.  Because of this need for projected  
numbers, anyone who enrolls before March 31 will be entered into a drawing to win 
$150 worth of SCRIPS gift cards.   

If you are interested in your child attending Holy Childhood for the 2025-2026 school 
year, we ask that you re-enroll your child ASAP.  You can go to the school website 
and start the process and click on the link on the homepage.  When enrolling, 
office staff has kindly asked that you review all information, particularly updating 
contact and emergency information.   Thank you! 

 


